Cheltenham East Team Kids

NEWSLETTER





WHAT'S BEEN HAPPENING

What a wonderful week we've had at Team Kids! It has been a joy to see the children dive into their imaginations and express themselves through art. Our craft tables have been full of color, creativity, and conversation. From detailed drawings to imaginative constructions, the children have truly impressed us with their visual art creations this week. We're so proud of their enthusiasm and the thoughtful stories behind their work!

Next week, we'll be celebrating two special occasions:

National Letter Writing Day – We'll be encouraging the children to write and decorate heartfelt letters. It's a lovely way to slow down, reflect, and connect with others.

🧸 Father's Day – The children will be working on special surprises to celebrate the father figures in their lives. We're excited to help them create something meaningful and memorable.

Thank you for your continued support. Your children's joy and creativity brighten every day.

Wishing you all a calm, and relaxing weekend.

Warm regards,

Eric

IMPORTANT DATES

1st September

National Letter Writing Day

Tth September

Father's Day

16th September

Office Phone:







Office Email: info@teamkids.com.au





National Playdough Day

Service Mobile: 0432 299 468

1300 035 000